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Centre Region Parks and Recreation is Moving! 
 
State College, PA:  Centre Region Parks and Recreation (CRPR), and agency with the Centre Region 
Council of Governments (COG), is pleased to announce that its offices will be moving in mid-
November.  Due to space limitations within the COG Building and parking needs, it was decided earlier 
in the summer that the Agency would relocate to a larger office that would provide adequate work 
spaces, storage, meeting space, and parking for its staff and customers. 
 
Therefore, during the week of November 18-21, the Agency will be closed and will be relocating to 
2040 Sandy Drive, Suite A, on the ground floor.  During those four days, the main office will be closed 
to include walk-in services, phone lines, and email.  On Friday, November 22, the Agency will re-open 
in its new space with regular hours, 8 AM-5 PM.   
 
During the Agency’s closure, the website at www.crpr.org will remain available to all customers as well 
as the online registration link.  “We encourage our customers to utilize the website for program and 
special events information.  The Find Your Park link is available for any local park inquiries as well as 
our discount ticket list, facility information, and programming and special event calendars,” states Pam 
Salokangas, Director of Parks and Recreation.   
 
On Friday, December 6 from 11 AM-1 PM, the Agency will host an Open House for all fellow COG 
Agency staff members, customers, and elected officials.  Please stop by the new space, meet our staff, 
take a tour, and enjoy a holiday-themed snack and beverage. 
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